Memo



To: SYSI Registered Players

From: SYSI Office

Date: May 5, 2021

Re: 2021 Outdoor Season – SYSI Players

Good afternoon SYSI registered soccer players and families;

The Government of Saskatchewan provided an important announcement yesterday where they laid out their 'Re-Opening Roadmap', a three step plan to gradually lift the current public health order as Saskatchewan reaches significant vaccination levels. The plan below shows the lifting of restrictions on sports to be projected for the third week of June.

SYSI will be in discussions with our Zones, Community Coordinators, as well as Saskatchewan Soccer in the coming days to discuss what this potentially means for the number of games, projected start date for games, and season length.

We will provide an update to all registered players and families next week with more information. In the meantime please continue to meet regularly in your training groups while adhering to the current public health orders.



Sincerely,
Saskatoon Youth Soccer Inc.